One Embarcadero Center, Suite 1400 | San Francisco, CA 94111 | T: (415) 733-8500 | F: (415) 477-2783 | sff.org

November 09, 2022

Rebekah Krell
San Francisco Office of the City Attorney
City Hall, Room 234

1 Dr. Carlton B. Goodlett Place
San Francisco, California 94102

202309-290576

Dear Rebekah.

Congratulations! On behalf of The San Francisco Foundation Board of Trustees, I am pleased to inform you that a grant has been approved to your organization. We are excited to partner with you to expand opportunity in the Bay Area.

The enclosed Grant Agreement forms the contract between San Francisco Office of the City Attorney and the Foundation. Please read the agreement carefully as it outlines the terms of the grant and reporting schedules. If we have your bank details on file, the grant will be paid to you by ACH transfer to the account that we have on record for your organization. If not, we are happy to enclose a check (please contact programs@sff.org for details of how to provide your bank information for quicker payment in future).

No payments will be released until a signed copy of the Agreement is returned to the Foundation and any special conditions are met.

Please do not hesitate to contact your Grant Contact Khanh Russo (krusso@sff.org) if you have any questions about your grant or the policies of TSFF.

Thank you for your leadership and for all you are doing.

Yours truly,

Judith Bell

Chief Impact Officer